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Reinhart, David

From: Reinhart, David

Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 7:06 PM

To: 'christinemvmiller@gmail.com'

Subject: RE: BPW meeting.

Christine, 

The virtual link was provided in the previous email.  However, it has been provided again below.  Please provide a PDF of 
the letter from Hale Skemp and it can be added to this item. 

https://call.lifesizecloud.com/4912386

Thanks. 

David Reinhart 
Chief Building Inspector 
La Crosse Fire Department 
Division of Community Risk Management 
400 La Crosse St., La Crosse, WI. 54601 
Office: 608-789-7564 

From: christinemvmiller@gmail.com <christinemvmiller@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 2:59 PM 
To: Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Re: BPW meeting. 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

Thank you.  By the way the  link letter from Hale Skemp  Law is not opening correctly . It looks like the city is not 
responding to the desires of the community.  I read that 200 residents were slammed with this bill.    Citizens are going 
to have to come together and unite, and get people on the board that have a desire to serve the community and listen 
to the people they serve.  Who wants to live in a community when the people are being treated with  such 
disrespect.   Looks like they need to reconsider this ordinance  and make it reasonable.   It looks like the board has 
denied everyone regardless of their circumstances.  Please provide me the names of everyone on the board serving in 
this capacity as well as the names and addresses of the 200 people who were fined.  I would like to invite all those 
personally who were fined and those who potentially could be next to come together and talk about what is happening 
in our community.  I am out of town until next week Tuesday so please provide information how to zoom or put me on 
the next one when I return.  Thank you so much.    



2

Christine Miller 
608-769-7926 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Mar 3, 2022, at 2:30 PM, Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org> wrote: 

Please see below.  If you have any questions feel free to contact me.

Board of Public Works
Monday, March 7, 2022 – 10:00 a.m.

Agenda: https://cityoflacrosse.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=A&ID=937567&GUID=5B2168F6-3587-468F-
B8FE-3041F287ACE8

Minutes: https://cityoflacrosse.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=M&ID=936347&GUID=9731AB81-CFE0-4F05-
8382-98CA085F8FBC

For Council Members and Department Heads or employees/others needing to participate
https://call.lifesizecloud.com/4912386

Call in by Phone (audio only) 
United States: +1 (877) 422-8614 
Meeting extension: 4912386# 

For Other Users (those wishing to view/listen and are not participating)
https://stream.lifesizecloud.com/extension/4912386/d03f0fa0-d3ae-441f-b758-981412510a4a

Thanks.

David Reinhart
Chief Building Inspector
La Crosse Fire Department
Division of Community Risk Management
400 La Crosse St., La Crosse, WI. 54601
Office: 608-789-7564


